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SHERWOOD KNIGHT-LINE Newsletter 7-6-2023 
 

Jesse Sherwood Elementary 
245 W. 57th Street, Chicago, IL  60621 

Sherwood.cps.edu 773/535-0829 (Phone) 773/535-0872 (Fax) 

 

Dear Sherwood Family: 

I hope you are enjoying your summer and your time with your 

beautiful children and family.   

We have been very busy this summer with construction 

outside and inside of our building. We are replacing our roof, 

tuckpointing, painting and also redoing our gymnasium.   

We are also working hard to make sure we have all our 

positions filled with highly qualified certified teachers and staff.  

Stay tuned for more details as our interviews continue and we 

select our final team. 

Have an amazing week and stay safe! 

Sincerely,  

Alice Buzanis 

Principal 

 
CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2023! 

GOOD LUCK IN HIGH SCHOOL!!! 

 

 

  

School Calendar 

August 21 – School Begins for 

all students. 

September 4 – No School 

September 21 – Progress 

Reports 

September 22 – No School 

October 9 – No School 

October 26 – No School 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

October 27 -No School  

November 10 – No School 

November 17 – Progress 

Reports 

November 20-24 – No School 

December 21 – Report 

Cards 

December 22 – January 5 

No School – Winter Break 

January 8, 2024 Students 

Return 
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News, News, News 

 

 

 

We Love Sherwood! 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 

BEGINS 

AUGUST 21 

 
NO SCHOOL  

JUNE 7- AUGUST 20, 2023 

Summer Break 
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More Important News  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENROLLMENT PROCEDURES – K-8 

1. Call Ms. Beal. 

2. Obtain a registration packet from Ms. 

Beal. 

3. Return with all documents required and 

your registration packet. 

4. School begins for your child once 

enrolled. 

 

Citywide Preschool Applications 
Citywide preschool applications for the 2023-2024 
school year are open year-round! For more 
information, visit chicagoearlylearning.org, or call 
the Chicago Early Learning Hotline at 312-229-
1690. The application for Fall 2023 is open. 

 

Sherwood is planning a back to school 

event and a school wide open house.  We 

are holding off due to our construction.  

Please know we will be emailing you and 

posting details on our website.  We will also 

be doing robocalls and calling you as well.   

Be safe and enjoy your summer. 

 

•  

http://chicagoearlylearning.org/
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More Important News
 

Important Announcement 

Who to see or refer to: 

1. Technology – Mr. Brown 

2. Discipline – Classroom 

Teachers 

3. Major Discipline Issues – Ms. 

White 

4. Security – Mr. Johnson 

5. Sexual or Inappropriate 

behavior – Ms. Buzanis 

6. Policy Issues – Ms. Buzanis 

7. Special Education Questions 

– Ms. Gray 

8. Student Attendance Errors – 

Ms. Larry 

9. Scheduling Issues – Ms. 

Buzanis 

10. Enrollment – Ms. Beal 

11. Counseling Concerns – Ms. 

Beal & Ms. Brown 

12. Schedules – Ms. Buzanis 

13. STLS – Ms. Beal 

14. Sports – Mr. Johnson 

15. Ordering Supplies – Ms. Larry 

16. Staff Attendance – Fill out 

form and see Ms. Buzanis 

with your form filled out. 

17. Suicidal Comments or 

Concerns – Ms. Buzanis or Ms. 

Beal 
 

Article about INTERNET 

SAFETY: 
https://lifehacker.com/an-age-by-

age-guide-to-teaching-kids-about-

online-safet-1850474580 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Important Policy Reminders for all 

Students and Visitors 

 

1. All students and visitors will be 

searched. 

2. Sherwood is a Uniform School – Black 
bottoms and purple or black tops.  

Gym shoes must be worn on gym day 

and in the NEW gym room. 
3. Cell phones are not encouraged, but 

will be collected by the teacher upon 

entry to the classroom and/or building. 
4. Dress code and rules are available on 

our website for all students, parents 

and visitors by August 15. 
5. No unhealthy snacks allowed in the 

classroom or lunchroom and food 

sharing is not allowed. 
6. Ordering food from outside 

establishments are prohibited. 

7. Peanuts are not allowed at Sherwood. 
 

Please visit our website at 

Sherwood.cps.edu for updates and 

more information. 

https://lifehacker.com/an-age-by-age-guide-to-teaching-kids-about-online-safet-1850474580
https://lifehacker.com/an-age-by-age-guide-to-teaching-kids-about-online-safet-1850474580
https://lifehacker.com/an-age-by-age-guide-to-teaching-kids-about-online-safet-1850474580

